
Newsletter - May 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Let’s start this Newsletter mentioning the 
success of the May Fayre Day 2017 that 
raised £7,250, and helped to reach the 
fundraising goal for the Radio Station. Thank 
you to all who helped at the May Fayre with 
special thanks to the May Fayre team for all 
their hard work and organisation, namely 
Nicola May-Vickers, Laurinda, Chloe, Zoe B, 
Jenn, Darren, Cliff, Zoe Y, Helen and Lisa and 
all the volunteers helping on the day. You are 
all fantastic and you are essential to make 
these events happen!  It was my family’s firs 
May Fayre Day at Christ Church School and 
we had an amazing family day out enjoying 
the delicious food, watching our children 
jumping and climbing, and we even managed 
to come back with few plants for the garden!!!!  

 

Also a big thank you to  Zoe Yeomans for the 
Easter Egg Hunt which was a huge success 
and raised £545. 

We are thinking of applying for the Theatre 
Royal Bath Creative Fund,  if anyone has 
some spare time to help with filling the form, 
please contact us.   

Our next FOCCS meeting is on Tuesday 4th 
July at 8pm in the Learning Lodge. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 

We wish you a relaxing and warm half-term. 

Vanessa 

On behalf of The FOCCS Committee  

May Fayre Day Pictures: what a 
memorable day! We now have enough 
funds to purchase the Radio Station!!  

A visit from the Author David 
Solomons. Supported by 
FOCCS! 

Arts Week – supported by FOCCS: 
more photos are on the school website 
Look out for displays in empty shop 
windows around town! 



Friday 16th June 
KS1 and KS2 Discos 
 
Friday 23rd June  
Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 4th July 8pm 
FOCCS Open Meeting 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/foccsboa 

Contact Us: 
 

FOCCS Co-Chairs: 
Jane Pengelly (F & Yr3) 
Sabrina Goddard (Yr 1&3) 
Newsletter Editor: 
Vanessa Manoli Hayhoe 
(Yr 2) 
Foccschair@gmail.com 

Attention! Attention! Do you have time to 
spare and volunteer to help with next year May 
Fayre Day and other events? Please contact  us 
with new ideas. We are specifically looking for 
help at  Sport Day to sell Refreshments on 23rd 
June, it can be done on a Rota. Hurry up, you 
will have lots of fun and at the same time help 
out the school  to raise more money for the 
future projects.  foccschair@gmail.com 

•  £10000 for a mobile Radio Station and 
extras such as additional microphones. 
Approved subject to consultation via this 
newsletter. If you have any comments, 
please get in touch. 

•  £50 toward the visit by Author David 
Solomon. Approved 

•  £150 towards the Year 6 Production of 
Alice in Wonderland. Approved. 

•  £50 for prizes for the writing competition. 
Approved. 

  
Confirmation that the school will be buying 2 
new microphones for the hall. Money 
approved at last Open Meeting. 

VACANCIES (Please help): 
 
-  We are looking to bolster the May 

Fayre Committee for next Year, 
please contact: 
mayfayre2017@gmail.com 

-  Jane and Sabrina are stepping 
down as FOCCS Chairs at the next 
AGM. If you would like to step in, 
please contact us.  


